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Cox keeps customers connected to
family members in Ukraine

ATLANTA, GA (March 2, 2022) – Cox Communications announced today the company will provide Cox Voice
customers with free long distance calling to Ukraine, Hungary, Romania, Poland, Bulgaria and Moldova to help
keep them connected with their families during the current events in the region.

Cox will provide free unlimited direct-dial long distance calls for current and new Cox Voice residential
customers through January 10, 2023.

No action is required on the part of customers to take advantage of this service as long as they have Cox Voice
services.

About Сoх Communications
Cox Communications is committed to creating meaningful moments of human connection through technology.
The largest private broadband company in America, we proudly serve nearly seven million homes and
businesses across 18 states. We're dedicated to empowering others to build a better future and celebrate
diverse products, people, suppliers, communities and the characteristics that make each one unique. Cox
Communications is the largest division of Cox Enterprises, a family-owned business founded in 1898 by
Governor James M. Cox.

Media Contact: David D’Aquin, Public Relations Manager, david.daquin@cox.com
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